il Y,
Elopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street; E.C.

)
334 April, 1914,

Dear Sir,

With reference to the classification in the Sosclety's
Regilater Beok of the steamer "SPURNH®, I bez to acquaint you I
am in receipt of a letter from the Socilety's Surveyors at Hull
to the ef¥sct that they have been informed by your goodself that
you have decided to withdraw the vessel firom class.

Before placing the cassc before the Comittee for thelr
gongiderat ion, however, I ghall be obliged 4f wvou will kindly
favour me with a line stating your intentions in the matter.

I an, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,
Seerotary.

T.0.Spink, Fsq.,
1, High Sstreet,
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